July 19, 2022

Dr. Alex Ayers

Campbell County School District #1
1000 West 8th Street

Gillette, WY 82716

Dear Mr. Ayers:

| write to you requesting that Campbell County School District #1 continue to approve Sheridan County
School District #3 operating a bus route that enters Campbell County School District #1. Our districts have
worked together to provide this service and a great education for the children of Campbell and Sheridan
counties for the last 20+ years. The route to be considered is our Arvada-Spotted Horse route which picks
up students at Spotted Horse and SA Road.

At present, we are expecting 7 students from Campbell County will be attending Sheridan County School
District #3 and may possibly be taking advantage of these bus routes.

e Andreen Family (2)
e Manor Family (1)
e Odegard Families (4)

Thank you for your consideration of this request and the continued working relationship between our
districts. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

=

Chase Christensen

cchristensen@shr3panthers.com
(307) 758-4412
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